
 
10 October 2023 

 
Mr Sahil Chordia 

Principal Engineer 

Stantec Australia 

3027 the Boulevard  

Carrara Qld 4211 

 

Dear Mr Chordia 

Thank you for your application for registration as a Senior Road Safety Auditor. 

 

The aim of registration is to have on record a listing of suitably skilled and experienced road safety auditors 

for selection to undertake road safety audits. To be eligible for registration as a Road Safety Auditor the 

applicant must satisfy the following criteria:  

(a)  a minimum of five years relevant experience in road design, traffic engineering, road safety 
  engineering or other closely related road safety discipline; and 

(b)  successful completion of a road safety audit training course, approved and recognised by a 
State Road Authority. 

 

To be eligible for registration as a Senior Road Safety Auditor, the applicant must satisfy the following 

additional criteria: 

(a)  participation in at least five road safety audits of which at least three must be design  
  stage audits. 

 

Based on the information in your application, you satisfy the criteria for Senior Road Safety Auditor and 

have been registered on the database as such. 

 

Please note to remain on the register you are required to certify the maintenance of your road safety audit 

experience by participating in at least three road safety audits in the coming three calendar years based on 

Queensland's new arrangement for Road Safety Auditing. Your registration expiry date will be set as  

31 December 2025. 

 

 

 

  

 
  

Our ref 505/00299 (4) 
Your ref  
Enquiries Mr Simon Harrison 

Engineering and Technology 
Safer Roads 
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As you gain additional experience in road safety audit, please supply the updated details to the Road Safety 

Audit Registration Coordinator via email at road_safety_audit@tmr.qld.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mr Simon Harrison 

Director (Safer Roads) 


